WA LIONS HALL OF FAME

‘%;g,r an O A Joint Project of Lions Districts 201W1 & W2
p::‘f;:?;;ﬁ Chairman PDG Wally Barrett
— Correspondence to PO Box 182, APPLECROSS, WA, 6953

13 June 2017

Dear Lions Club President.

Nominations are now open for this year's WA Lions Hall of Fame. Please consider nominating someone
worthy from your club or another Lions club.

To be eligible, the person must be a current Lion in your Club or a member of another Lions Club anywhere
in Western Australia. Deceased Lions are also eligible providing they were members at the time of their
death. We are looking for Lions who have made a significant contribution to the community through
Lions Clubs International over a number of years.

A nomination fee of $115.00, used to offset the costs of Certificates and meals, for the new
Nominees, should be included with the Nomination Form (Attached) and sent to PO Box 182,
APPLECROSS, WA, 6953. Direct debts may be made to 201W1 Administration Account, WESTPAC
BABK BSB 036 051, ACCOUNT 58 0935. PLEASE SHOW CLUB NAME AS A REFERENCE.

In keeping with the significance and prestige of this award, only up to 3 people will be inducted this year.
Further Inductees will be admitted in coming years.

If your Club nominated a Lion in the previous 2 years then you do not need to renominate them this
year. They are automatically eligible again this year.

A nomination form is available on the Hall of Fame web site along with Guidelines and Selection Criteria.

http://201w1.lions.org.au or http://201w2.lions.org.au and select WA Lions Hall of Fame. The form is
printable and once completed can be attached to an email to allanbcooper81@gmail.com

Nominations must be received by 5.00pm on the 31st August 2017 to be
considered.

A Black Tie Dinner will be held on Friday 3rd November 2017, to announce the inductees into the WA Lions
Hall of Fame. The venue will be the Parmelia Hilton Hotel, Hill St, Perth at 7.00pm for 7.30pm. Cost of the
Dinner will be $115.00. (No charge for NEW Nominees.) Further details relating to the Dinner will be
advised to clubs in September this year.

Nominations are open to all Lions in Western Australia and are being sought from Clubs in both W1 and W2.
We look forward to receiving one or more Nominations from your Club.

Yours in Lions,

PDG Wally Barrett

Chairman

WA Lions Hall of Fame Committee 2017
Home: (08) 9531 2339

Mobile: 0407 778 235

Email: pinbus@westnet.com.au

NOTE: Please forward all Nominations to PDG Allan Cooper, PO Box 182, APPLECROSS, WA, 6953
or allanbcooper81@gmail.com



